
 

Dear Valued Suppliers, 

We have officially updated our US subsidiary name to reflect our Kenvue branding and 

independence.  

Effective date: October 28, 2024 

Current Name  New Name  

Johnson & Johnson Consumer Inc.  Kenvue Brands LLC 

 

Current Corporate Address New Corporate Address 

199 Grandview Road, Skillman, NJ 08558 1 Kenvue Way, Summit, NJ 07901 

 

Please note only the name and corporate address will change. There will be no change to Tax Id, 

Bank Account Number or Remittance numbers.  

From Oct 28, 2024, the Bill To information in any new purchase orders will reflect the new name 

as stated above. Our existing contracts and quality agreements will continue to remain valid. 

When it is time to amend or enter new agreements, we will update to reflect our new naming 

convention. 

It's crucial that we ensure compliance across all documentation to avoid any disruptions to our 

partnership. 

Going forward, please ensure:  

1. To facilitate the prompt payment of your invoices, all invoices relating to your supply of goods 

and/or services to the Company must be issued with the new company name (see table above) 

including invoices to any existing open and unfulfilled purchase orders.  

2. All new quotations/offers/delivery slip documents relating to your supply of goods and/or 

services to the Company must be addressed to the new name as stated above. Cross-Border 

Shipping documents (BOL & Packing List) including GMP Certificates of Compliance and 

Certificates of Analysis must be updated to reflect the new name and address (as applicable). 

3. Report any breaches directly to your Kenvue contact. 

4. Review and update relevant licenses and certifications under the new name. 

  

 

 



Please Note the following Name(s) have already changed: 

Region Old Name New Name 

Canada Johnson & Johnson Inc. Kenvue Canada Inc 

 

If you currently have business with the above name, please ensure you have updated any 

documents with references to the old name. 

 

Action Required: 

Please ensure that all systems, invoices and other documentation are updated accordingly with 

the new name. This will help us maintain smooth operations and avoid any disruptions. 

 

For any queries or assistance, please reach out to your regular Kenvue contact. 

  

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your continued support.  
We look forward to our continued collaboration. 

  

Best Regards 

Kenvue 

 


